
CONTACT US:

YOUR INPUT IS
IMPORTANT! The Sudbury Health

Department is seeking input
on how to spend remaining
opioid settlement funds

dufouro@sudbury.ma.us 

HELP PROTECT OUR COMMUNITY!

Sudbury Health Department

Olivia Dufour - Substance Use Prevention Coordinator

Do you live, work, or
otherwise engage with the

community in Sudbury, MA?
If so, we want to hear from

you!
 

This survey is anonymous,
and should take 5-15 minutes

to complete.

Scan here to
take the
survey

Or go to: 
https://forms.gle/SfyZeEFTAqUxiMsW7

https://forms.gle/SfyZeEFTAqUxiMsW7

